
                     

 
 
 

PUBLIC SERVICE NOTICE 
 

Mosquito Control 

The City of North Augusta’s Mosquito Control Program will begin the week of May 17th 

2023, and will continue until October 18th, 2023. During this time a truck equipped with a 

chemical sprayer will travel throughout various neighborhoods within the city limits of 

North Augusta on Wednesday’s of each week during the hours of 4:00 am – 6:00 am 

dispersing low levels of Permanone. The chemical and method being used to control adult 

mosquitos is environmentally-friendly and used worldwide in mosquito control.  

The city does not fog on personal property.  For serious mosquito problems consult with 

your local pest control company that can actually treat your private property. 

Visit the city website www.northaugustasc.gov for Mosquito Fogging Service Request 

If you have any questions, please contact Superintendent of Property Maintenance Roy 
Kibler at (803) 441-4244. 
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